Extraordinary Circumstances Causing KGRY-LD Silence

On September 1, 2023, a severe storm swept through the area in which the station’s transmitter
side is located and damaged the station’s transmitter building and antenna. The licensee is currently
working to secure the replacement antenna cable and return the station to operation, but it anticipates
that the station will be off-air for at least two additional weeks. Accordingly, the licensee is seeking
authority to remain silent until the repairs necessary for operation can be completed.

{01685789-1 }



